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North Diversion Channel Trail Detour
Work will be done on the bridge south of Osuna Rd NE over the North Diversion Channel. The 
wooden bridge deck will be replaced by a concrete deck.
PLEASE FOLLOW THE DETOUR ROUTE-BRIDGE CLOSED
Detour begins: March 19, 2018 
Detour ends: Mid to late April, 2018


